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Land Administration Act 1997 
(As amended)

Proposed Closure of a Portion 
of Road Reserve for Dalton 

Road, Wedgefield
Pursuant to Section 58(3) of the Land 
Administration Act 1997, notice is hereby given 
that the Council seeks approval for the closure of 
a portion of Dalton Road road reserve, to facilitate 
the dedication of the realignment.

A plan of the proposed road closure is available 
by visiting www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/planning-
bu i ld ing -and -env i ronment /p lann ing /pub l i c-
consultation.aspx or the Council office during 
normal business hours or by contacting the Town of 
Port Hedland on 08 9158 9300. Comments on the 
proposal may be submitted to the Council in writing 
on or before the close of business Wednesday 
10 July 2019.

Correspondence can be addressed to 
PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or to 
ePlanning@porthedland.wa.gov.au

Any submission may be made publicly available, 
and accordingly should indicate if the submitter 
requests to remain confidential.


